
• This coming Tuesday, May 9th @ 7:00pm we will be holding a football meeting for those interested 
at the Citipointe Science Centre.

• We are looking for some new volunteers…please email president@mesc.org.au for more 
information.

• Click the Facebook link below and follow us.

MANSFIELD
EAGLES

Tech Kick This Week!
This week our U9 & U10 teams are 

training with Joel…next week it will be our 
U12 & U15/16 teams. Check your email 

for details when your child will be involved 
in a Monday or Friday session.

THANK YOU KAREN NEWBERRY
Karen Newberry has stepped down from our committee after more than 5 years of faithful service. The 
Newberry family joined the Mansfield Eagles when their son started playing U7s in 2013. Karen and 
her husband managed his first team and then again the following year. Karen then went on to 
manage the South East Zone team for 3 years and later joined the SEZ committee as Secretary before 
joining our Eagles committee in 2017 as the Trophy Coordinator. 
Karen has served as a valuable member of our committee and along with coordinating the trophies 
she has helped with sign on days, end of season presentation days and faithfully attended monthly 
committee meetings. Karen is a lovely lady who has added a lot of value to our club over the years and
will be missed. We wish her all the best and look forward to seeing her at Lachlan’s games.

Mark Robinson
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